
  

 

                        Welcome to  

   Leamington United Mennonite Church                                              

     January 30, 2022 

   Speaker -  David Dyck    Worship Leader -  Mike Williamson 

Words of Welcome 
Gathering Song – Come Let Us All Unite to Sing  7 VT 
 
Call to Worship  
Prayer of Invocation 
 
Song of Praise – Holy, Holy, Holy  76 VT  
Children’s Sunday School Time – Mykayla Tiessen 
Song – Children of the Heavenly Father (v. 1,4) 517 VT  
 
Scripture Reading  – Matthew 5:21-26; 1 John 3:14-16 
Song – For We are Strangers No More   VT 409 
Scripture Reading  – 1 Corinthians 15:45-49  
 2 Corinthians 5:16-21 
 
Giving Our Gifts 
Church Family Happenings 
 
Prayer Song – Nada de turbe  VT 604 
Prayers of the People 
Prayer Song – Nada de turbe  VT 604 
 
Sermon – Genesis 4 – Five Questions for the Son of 

Adam 
 
Song of Response – Healer of our Every Ill  VT 644 
Sending Prayer 
Benediction Song – May the Peace of the Lord Christ 

Go with You 
 
Catechism Class – 11:00 am – Auditorium 

Stand at the 

crossroads  

and look;  

ask for the 

ancient paths, 

where the 

good way is, 

and walk in it, 

    and you will 

find rest for 

your souls.  

Jeremiah 6:16   



  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will continue to practice pre-registration and follow the guidelines of 
the Province of Ontario and the Windsor Essex County Health Unit.  Call or 
email the office by Thursday noon Feb. 3, 2022 for Sunday Feb. 6, 2022  
Service. 

When in Romans: Lingering with the Gospel according to Paul 
 

Wednesday Mornings 
10:00-11:00 at LUMC 
February 9- April 6 
Just show up 

 
Vanishing Grace:  
What Ever Happened to the Good News? 
 

Thursday nights 
6:30 - 7:30 on ZOOM 
January 20 - February 17 
Register by email to  pastormike@lumc.ca 

From Mennonite Disaster Service - Wildfire survivors in Okanogan, 
Washington and Paradise, California—some of them living in sheds, 
some in cars—need homes.  Some of these survivors have been waiting 
for more than three years.  This project is scheduled to run from January 
through March, and many of those weeks don’t have a single volunteer 
signed up. The need is urgent; let us pray for willing hands.    
https://mds.org 
 
The Southwestern Ontario Gleaners will re-open to volunteers on     
Monday, Jan. 31st, after a 3 week shutdown.  
 
Time for a winter getaway? Travel to Mindanao, in southern Philippines. 
No need for visa applications, Covid-tests, or quarantines! 
Join LUMC Mission Partners, Dann and Joji Pantoja, MC Canada Witness 
workers for a tour!  Click on this link to register   
https://www.mennonitechurch.ca/event/12762 

https://www.mennonitechurch.ca/event/12762


  

 

 

 

 

Sunday, January 30th (1:30pm-3:00pm): Jr. Youth Dodgeball (at LUMC)  
Come and join in the fun at our first Jr. Youth weekend event of 2022! We will 
be playing Dodgeball and enjoying some snacks! In our group devotional time 
we will be continuing our video series on the Fruit of the Spirit by exploring 
peace!  
 

Monday, January 31st (7:00pm-9:00pm): Sr. Youth Care Packages (at LUMC)  
This week we will be putting together some care packages to send to our   
college & university students followed by a time of games! In our group     
devotional time we will be continuing our video series on doubt by discussing 
self-doubt!  
 

Thursday, February 3rd (6:30pm-8:00pm): Jr. Youth Covenant & Games 
Night (at LUMC) 
This week we will be discussing what Jr. Youth means to us followed by a time 
of games! In our group devotional time, we will be continuing our video series 
by discussing patience!  

All Sunday School-aged children (Age 3-Gr. 8) are welcome to join us today 
for our final week of Children’s Church! After a blessing prayer, the children 
will be invited to come down to the Sunrise Chapel where we will all meet 
together to enjoy Sunday School staples including a story, games, and 
crafts!  
 

This week we will be learning about the story of God sending Deborah to 
help Barak (Judges 4)!  
 

Please note that next Sunday (Feb. 6th) we will be returning to our regular 
Sunday school programming with three separate classes (Age 3-Gr. 1,      
Gr. 2-5, and Gr. 6-8)! Please join us in the Sunday School wing - your   
teachers are excited to be back in the classroom with you all again!  

• Prayer Meeting – Feb 3 – 3:30  
• Parent Child Dedication Service is being planned for the near future.  If 

you would like to be part of this Service please email the Church office 
office@lumc.ca 



  

 

 Leamington United Mennonite Church 
78 Oak Street East 

Leamington, ON  N8H 2C6 
www.lumc.ca 

 

Phone:  519-326-2727 

office@lumc.ca 
 

 

Int. Adm. Assistant Edgar Brown x1  
Home:  519-326-0257   ed@lumc.ca 

 
 

Pastor David Dyck  x2  
Home:  226-346-6774 
pastordavid@lumc.ca 

 
 

Pastor Mike Williamson  x3 
Cell:  519-890-4291 

pastormike@lumc.ca 
 

Sunday School 
sundayschool@lumc.ca 

 
Children & Youth Ministry Coordinator 

Mykayla Tiessen  x8 
Phone: 519-326-2727 mykayla@lumc.ca  

 
 

Custodian Esther Dyck  x5 
 
 

Office Admin Marlene Schmidtgall x0 
office@lumc.ca 

 

Church Council Chair  
Ken Tiessen    councilchair@lumc.ca 

  

Covid Committee 
Rick & Cheryl Taggart:  519-322-6965 

 
 

 

Library - lumclibrary@mdirect.net 

 

Sunday - Psalm 71 

Monday - Isaiah 6 

Tuesday - Malachi 3: 1-12 

Wednesday - Luke 2: 22-40 

Thursday - Psalm 138 

Friday - Hebrews 2 

Saturday - Luke 4: 31-44 

 

• Thank you so much for the expressions of 
sympathy and kindness shown to us        
following Agnes Tiessen's passing.  We have 
been comforted by many with their        
memories, kind words, flowers, and         
donations.  We are so thankful that Mom 
has been part of such a caring church       
community.  

 Judy (Tiessen) Zacharias and family 
 

• The Bridge Youth Resource Centre is so 
grateful for the generous donation from 
LUMC for its food and nutrition programs 
and services. Your donation will be put    
towards helping youth in the local            
community reach their potential. The Bridge 
is thankful to be included as part of the   
Mission Hub and provided an opportunity to 
keep LUMC updated on what is going on at 
the facility. Please continue to keep staff 
and volunteers in your thoughts and prayers 
as they provide support to vulnerable youth 
amidst an on-going pandemic. We are also 
excited to continue to share more about our 
new tiny home initiative, which includes 3D 
printed homes, as we move through 2022.  

 

• We continue to offer up prayers for places 
where the evil of war and violence has taken 
root. We offer this prayer for peoples in 
places like Ukraine, Ethiopia, and Burkina 
Faso and elsewhere who yearn for peace, 
stability and safety. 

 

• Lord Jesus, You came that the world might 
know the peace that You have experienced 
with the Father eternally. Yet, You taught us 
that in this life there will be wars and      
rumors of wars. Nations will rise against 
nations as violence works itself out in the 
world. However, through You, the world 
may be saved. O Lord, send Your spirit into 
the hearts of all men, that the world might 
know true peace through Your abundant 
mercy. Amen. 

mailto:Mykayla@lumc.ca
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